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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

MARCH 

8 Whole School Assembly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut buƩer at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Last week saw our District Swimming Representatives give it all they had at the Dis-
trict Swimming Carnival. We are so very proud of their efforts and are still awaiting 
the final results to see if we have any qualifiers for the Regional Swimming Carnival. 
  
Thank you to all of those parents who have paid a voluntary contribution to the 
school. This money goes towards classroom equipment and books. Thank you also 
to those that have contributed with items such as tissues, whiteboard markers and 
soap etc. The teachers are much appreciative. 
  
Please be aware that when dropping your children off at school that you must adhere 
to the no parking/drop off  zone rules. This is for the safety of yours and others chil-
dren. I have noticed of late that a few parents are stopping right in front of the gate 
on the Jervis Street entrance.   
While we understand this is quicker it is in fact a finable offence and we have had of 
late, rangers and police patrolling the area. 
  
Just a reminder that if your child is away to please contact the school within 7 days of 
their absence. This is a legal requirement and we are audited every year for these 
records. Please either use the booklets provided or call or email the school. 
  
Lastly don't forget that your child can borrow from the library on both Monday and 
Tuesday mornings from 8:30-9:10am. Please encourage them to do so. Once our 
new classroom is established, the library will be open on a more regular basis. You 
may have noticed that works have begun on our new classroom and we are now 
anxiously waiting its delivery. 
 
Have a great week, 
 
Regards 
Cathie Glennan 
 
VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS 
This year Greenwell Point Public School is not asking families to pay the usual $40 
per child for workbooks and this year we ask that a voluntary contribution is paid in-
stead.  This is much cheaper for a single child or a family than in previous years.  
Please help the school out and pay for this contribution at your earliest convenience.  
The school has already received $545 towards your child’s learning.  Cost is $25 for 
1 child, $40 for 2 children and $50 for 3 children.  Please pay at the office.   
 
YEAR 6 SHIRTS 
A notice was sent home to all Year 6 students regarding the Year 6 shirts.  Those 
students who haven’t ordered will be sent another order from.  Please fill in the form 
so the shirts can be ordered and filled so your child can start wearing it.   
 
 



P&C NEWS 
CANTEEN—Helpers are Coleen and Sue 
The meal deal this week is Tacos.  Please fill in the form to order.  Students still need to bring in recess. 
 
UNIFORM SHOP 
All uniform orders will now be filled on Monday.  Please think ahead as it is now starting to cool off and place an 
order for any jumpers etc.   
 
PUB RAFFLE—This Friday is Nat, Shaz and Helen 
Thank you last week’s helpers  GPPS staff—Mrs Glennan, Miss Brown, Miss Kimber and Mrs Addlington.  The school 
runs the Friday night Meat Raffles at the Greenwell Point Hotel.  If you are available to help any Friday from 6pm until 
7:30pm then please contact the school to put down your name and we will forward it on.  You will be shown the rou-
tine on how it’s done.  New families are more than welcome. 
 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
SHOALHAVEN HIGH SCHOOL-INFORMATION EVENING 
For students coming to Year 7 in 2020 and parents/carers an information evening will be held Tuesday 5th March, 
2019 in the hall at 6pm to 7pm. 
 
NOWRA HIGH SCHOOL—INFORMATION EVENING 
Parents and prospective Year 7 students for 2020 are invited to attend our school’s information evening on Tuesday 
5th March, 2019 in the Multi Purpose Hall at 5:30pm to 7pm. 
 
THE NOWRA FARMERS MARKET 
A huge thank you to the Nowra Farmers Market who generously donate each week a fruit  
and vegetable box for our Friday night raffles.  
 
CALLALA PUBLIC SCHOOL TWILIGHT FAIR 
Join Callala Public School for the Twilight Fair on 22 March at 4pm to 8pm.  Featuring—Inflatable World, pony rides, 
show bags and many stalls and raffles.  
 
CULBURRA DOLPHINS RUGBY LEAGUE 
Are holding a registration day on Saturday 2nd March at Crookhaven Oval from 10am to 11am.  Please bring a 
copy of your child’s birth certificate if registering.  Players can also register by going to www.playnrl.com and follow 
the prompts.  Please activate you Active Kids Voucher before registering.  
 
NOWRA WARRIORS JUNIOR RUGBY LEAGUE 
Please contact Erin Scharfegger on 0422245222 or email juniorwarrior@outlook.com  if you would like to register 
your child for the 2019 NRL season.  
 
BOMADERRY SWAMPRATS RUGBY LEAGUE 
We are looking for players- Under 9’s,Under 12,s under 14,s and our Under 10’s girls League tag team. 
Please register on Bomaderry Swamprats face book page or website.  Please contact 0403591014. 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL 
MEAL DEAL ORDER FORM 01-3-2019 

 
I would like my child/ren ……………………………………………………   to have a meal deal consisting of Tacos, 
snack and popper/water.  Cost for this is $5.  All students will still need to bring in their recess.   
 
Please tick what extras you would like on your Taco. 

 
 
Lettuce                           Cheese                         Tomato                       Sour Cream               

 
 
……………………………………            ………………………….. 
Parent Signature                                     Date 

BOAT AWARDS 
KB— Kassius & Ivy 

Year 1B —Korey & Oli 
2/3—Char & Mikaela 

3/4—Lizzy & Tilly 
5/6—Isaiah & Sophie H 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

Congratulations and Happy Birth-
day to: 

Bella in 3/4 turns 9 on Wednesday 
Arana in 5/6 turns 12 on Saturday 

     


